
Clerk  assaulted  at  Country
Street  liquor  store  in  New
Bedford
At approximately 9:00pm Monday night, the New Bedford Police
Department responded to the report of a disturbance on County
Street.

Upon arrival, police discovered the glass entrance to Expo’s
Liquor at 281 County Street completely smashed out. After
making  entry,  police  found  an  injured  clerk  who  had  been
assaulted  by  an  unknown  individual.  The  liquor  store  was
closed. Status of the clerk and the extent of their injuries
ar currently unknown.

This is a developing story and will be updated throughout the
day.
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